
Town of Stephenville 

Request for Quotations 

 

The Town of Stephenville is seeking Quotations to remove and replace 
existing fencing with pressure treated wood and replace ropes as required 
around Sewer Treatment Clarifiers.   

 

Site Visit 

A mandatory site visit is required for all bidders.  Site visits will take place 
on June 26, 2024.   

For the purpose of setting up a viewing contact: 

Mark Byrne  
709 – 721-1426 
 
Term of Contract 
 
All workers will be required to wear approved Personal Flotation Device 
(PFDs) while working in this area. 

Existing fencing once removed can be delivered to the Town Depot. 

 

Submissions of Quotations 

Quotations must be submitted electronically in pdf format by email using the 
contact and subject line listed below.  Quotations must include HST 

Email: mark.byrne@stephenville.ca 

Email Subject Line:   “RFQ” – Fencing, Sewer Treatment Plant 

Deadline to Submit Bid:  July 4, 2024 at 4:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Signature of Bidder 

 

Firm Name: _________________________________   

Address: ____________________________________________________ 

Postal Code: ________________  Email: __________________________ 

Phone: _____________________ 

 

Signature of Bidder: __________________________  

Date: ________________ 


